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If anyone would like to join the number of members who already receive the Newsletter via email rather than hard copies please let me 
know on jandcburgess@hotmail.co.uk or speak to Bev. Thank you, Celia 

    A Wish Come True 
Our lovely friend Adi 
Cockett had a wish that 
she could dip her feet in 
the sea!!  

What a great wish - which 
gave us all a  brilliant day 
out. Fylde Council helped 
by providing a special chair 
for use on sand and we 
were also joined by two of 
our fabulous Coastguards. 

It was a lovely sunny day 
and the temptation was 
too much for the rest of us 
so off came the shoes and 
in we all went.  

A terrific day and the smile 
never left Adi’s face. A 
perfect wish came true. 

On receiving this September Newsletter you will also 
have seen a separate Word document attachment 
from Jo Jackson relating to the Safe and Secure 
Project. This is an important document as it concerns 
the safety of us all. Please read it, and if you have 
friends who would otherwise not receive this 
document, kindly pass it on to them. Thank you. 

Our September Schedule 

Monday 1pm 
The Links Pub, Heeley Rd, St. Annes Peer support group. Darts, Pool, Dominoes. 

Being there for each other. 

Tuesday 

1pm The Vic Pub - fun and laughter with Roy Rolland 

also at 1pm Lowther Gardens, Lytham.  Fun and chat in the gardens. Weather permitting 

6.30pm Fun at Fylde Rugby Club with Walking Rugby. All welcome. 

Wednesday 
10.30am - 12 noon The Palace at 18, Garden Street, St Annes. Tea/coffee & chat 

1pm Ashton Gardens - in the rose garden - weather permitting 

Saturday 2pm - 4pm 
Memorial Hall, St Albans Road, St Annes – Tea and Chat with speakers and 

activities. Quiz – Bingo – Music 

Nights out - Days out - TBA Quiz nights – Evening group - Coach Trips 
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September Birthdays 
1 Stephen Owers 
2 Nicky Sutton 
3 Isla Rose Jebson 
6 Bob Danson 
6 Patricia Harrison 
7 Mary Ryan 
8 Christine Hyde 
12 Jean Anderton 
12 Anne Comrie 
14 Norma Dickinson 
15 Mary Allen 
18 Jean Ashe 
18 Amy Parrington 
18 Kathleen Wolstenholme 
19 Joanne Campbell 
23 Doug Atkinson 
23 Ann Jones 
24 Adam Salter 
25 Gill Ward 
26 Linda Bradburn 
26 Bernard Worsfold 
27 Veronica Kendall 
30 Heather Davies 
 

Happy birthday to all with September 
birthdays and  

congratulations to those of you with 
‘special’ birthdays 

Fun with  
Roy Rolland  

at the Vic Pub 

Friends enjoying 
Lowther Gardens 

2022 Calendar 
Just Good Friends are preparing a Calendar as a 
fundraiser for JGF and would love to put a picture of 
as many members as possible in the Calendar. If 
you're free on Wednesday 15th September at St 
Annes Palace, please pop along. It would be great if 
we could get as many people as possible for the 
Calendar, don’t be shy, its going to be great!!! 
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Member subscriptions  
due on 1st October 2021 

Please note that in confirming details in the 
recent email sent out regarding the new 
subscription information, if you would like to 
renew and pay your annual membership (£10 
per person - or £17 per couple) straight into 
Just Good Friends’ bank account see details: 

Sort Code 40-12-13;  Account Name: Just 
Good Friends;  Account No: 02180480 

ensuring that you put your name as a 
reference 

When presented with a new Registration form 
for 2021/2022 - if your details haven’t recently 
changed, it is only necessary to give details of: 

• your name 

• contact number/email address and 

• it is important you ensure that we still 
have your up to date emergency contact 
and medical practice details. 

 Thank you. 

Couldn’t resist showing 
you this picture. It’s part 

of what you can look 
forward to after 

completing the Walking 
Rugby at Fylde Rugby Club 

on a Tuesday evening.  

Llandudno Trip 
We are looking forward to our trip and are pleased to 
have booked in 23 members. We may have a couple 
of double/twin rooms available for those who don’t 
mind sharing but if anyone is interested this would 
have to be checked first with G-line. Please contact 
Carol Gradwell as a matter of urgency if you wish to 
be added to the list. Carol will be sending out the 
itinerary soon along with details of the pick up points. 

To join our JUST GOOD RAFFLE  
simply search for Just Good Raffle  

on Facebook and click the JOIN button.  

 
August prize winners 

 

£175 Euro final winner (from last month) - Sue Whittle (below left) 

Booze Bundle - Laura Johnson-Walford (right) 

Chocolate bundle - Angela Darnell (centre) 

£20 Love2shop card - Jean Pritchard 

An Afternoon at the 
Memorial Hall 

 In August we were 
delighted to welcome 

Big Band Leader 
Terry Reeney who 
gave us a fantastic 
talk. It was a most 
enlightening and 

entertaining 
afternoon  enjoyed 

by all.                         
Thanks Terry! 
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